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All of us knew this day would become a reality, less revenues and more budget demands.
But, we kept incurring more liabilities that would be difficult to fund.
Legislators (as they are responsible for this situation) need to set an example and cut their budget, lots of fluff there.
 Hopefully you are on the "fiscal responsible" track.
Less travel, less staff during interim, (I thought Alaska had a Citizen Legislature?),  less office space with living
 room furniture, a more meaningful use of that money for your constituents would be, for example pencils for
 students, potholes fixed, you get the picture?!
Put a limit on legislation introduced per legislator, per session. Waste of time and money.
Appreciate your hard work during session,
Thanks,
Judy Stewart
Sent from my iPad
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